
Dear Secretary, 
  
It was great pleasure to have your response on the New Bill or Anti-Terrorism along 
with all the web-info. I havegone through all the documents and have seen that the 
needful provisions have been included in the Bill.  
  
I personally am against all kinds of terrorism but in Bangladesh also, in the name of 
eradication of terrorism, many innocent people have been killed extra-judicially, 
illegally and many people have been under detention or living for days behind the bar.  
  
Terrorism is a problem in every country. But in Bangladesh we see that there are state 
protected and state sponsored terrorists who are involved in anti-people activities by 
the support and patronization of the government mechanisms. We, the Christians and 
religious-ethnic minorities are the main targets of such legislation here in Bangladesh. 
That is my fear for the indigenous populations about this Bill. 
  
Thank you again and kindest regards, 
  
Rosaline Costa 
Human Rights Advocate    




